
 

 

 

N 

E 

W 

S 

L 

E 

T 

T 

E 

R 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
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Tennis 

On Monday 22nd of May, children from Year 5 and 6 took part in a tennis 

competition at the Lee Valley Hockey and Tennis Centre. The children had 

a great time and once again demonstrated exceptional 

sportsmanship and skill. Many of our children had not 

tried tennis before and this was an excellent               

opportunity for them to try out the sport in an Olympic stadium.  Please 

check Downsell website under the PE/Sports tab and enjoy the photos 

from the day. 

Quad Kids Athletics Competition 
  

On Thursday 18th of May, thirty-two children from across Years 3,4,5 and 6 took part in the 
Waltham Forest Quad Kids Athletics Competition at the Feel Good Centre in Walthamstow. 
There were many other schools competing in the event and our children demonstrated        
excellent sportsmanship, passion, skill and a desire to succeed. The day was packed with     
excitement and was extremely competitive and our children did us proud. They demonstrated 
excellent skills throughout the day and were fantastic athletes. Many parents attended the 
event to support our children, which was great to see. 

 Summer Spectacular 

  

 

Saturday 8th July 2017 

Please come and join us, there will be stalls, 

games, rides, BBQ and much, much more! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We had a very busy half term. Year 6 and Year 2 children worked extremely hard for their   
SATs (the national tests) and we await the Year 6 results.  We should receive the results  early 
July.  Well done to everyone for their hard work.  Children from several classes went on       
school trips where they learnt more about topics they studied and they had lots of fun. We are 
very proud of all children who represented our school in sporting events. Please visit our 
school website where you can find pictures of many fixtures our children attended.   

I would like to wish everyone a great half term break and I look forward seeing you at school 
on Monday the 5th June 2017. 

Mr Chetty    



Our Bravo, Achievement and Golden Award Winners for this week. 

Congratulation to all! 

New pen licence 

holders: 

Resul & Ubaidullah 

from class UAE 

Class Child’s Name 
  

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS 

Italy Fatima, Sofia, Jawaria 

Scotland     Malakai 

Greece Jahshay Robyn, Andrei, Amaan, Stefani, Cristina 

Jamaica   Cyenne, Eda, Asad Basil 

India Nikita, Aishah, Noha Aishah Zahra 

Morocco Roxanne Saskia, Cayden Viktorija 

Kosovo   Jayden Edward 

Brazil Merveille, Neha Alina, Imani 

New Zealand Tion Chelsea Snow 

Gibraltar Tristin, Xue, Sophie, Laaibah, Imade 
Hassan, Miruna, Nikola, Aurelija,  

    

Ireland Mursal, Memhet, Reehan, Abid, 
  

Lia, Malachi, Reehan   

Norway Amna, Jathushika, Brendan 
Mackela, Haruna, Jathushika,  

Firdaus Adilah 

UAE Haris, Abi, Maryam, Ricardo, Umar Taaraa, Dylan, Nina, Resul, Taaraa 

Pakistan     Nelly 

France Madison, Maximilian Omar Meerub 

Malaysia Atiya     

Egypt Jahnae Ayana Oluwatosin 

America Alisha, Dhruvik   Anisha 

China Ayesha, Fatima,   Jenniffer 

South Africa Fatima, Tudor, Ethan Patrick Swell 

Spain Ye Htet, Lina Amna Patrik 

Year 6 trip to Moat Mount Open Space Centre 
Monday 5th June - Wednesday 7th June 2017 

 

We would like to remind the parents and children who are going to Moat    

Mount that they need to arrive at school with their luggage at 8:30am on     

Monday before the departure. We will meet in the hall and there will be a     

table available for signing in medications. Please pack some sun cream as well! 


